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LETTER DATED 21 SEPTEMBER 1989 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.I.
OF THE PERMANENT MISSION OF LEBANON TO THE UNITED NATIONS

ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

On instructions from my Government, and further to my previous letters
concerning Israeli attacks against Lebanon, I regret to inform you that at
1550 hours local time yesterday, Wednesday, 20 September 1989, Israel committed a
fresh act of aggression when its warplanes strafed the hills near the village of
Naameh, 20 kilometres south of the capital, Beirut. Their rocket and shell
bombardment killed three persons and wounded six others.

In condemning and deploring this new act of aggression against Lebanese
territory, the Lebanese Government calls the attention of the international
community to Israel's continued violation of Lebanese sovereignty and territorial
integrity and defiance of international law and customs.

I should be grateful if you would have this letter distributed as a document
of the Security Council.

(Signed) Chawki CHOUERI
Ambassador

Chargi d’affaires a.i.
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